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CIRCULAR 
FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 
N004/COM/CIR/SGTD/2021 

March 28th 2021 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

SAFETY ALERT  

  ENTRY GATE CLOSURE PERIOD EXTENSION 

 

Valued Customer,  

Following the circular N004/CD/CIR/SGTD/2021 regarding the entry gate closure, we 

inform all our customers that the SGTD main Entry Gate will be closed for an extended 

period of 10 consecutive days due to maintenance work starting from MARCH 30TH 

2021 to APRIL 8TH 2021.  

Traffic Management will be ensured so to help driver’s entry and exit from the gate in 

all safety and security.  

SGTD would like to apologize for the discomfort caused due to this change and request 

our customers to support us in this temporary reorganisation so that we can ensure a 

smooth continued entry and exit from and to the Terminal.  

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 


